
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Westminster City Council 
64 Victoria Street 
London             
SW1E 6QP 

 
28 May 2019 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
  
I represent the New West End Company and would like to write in support of Capital Arches Group 
Ltd’s application to extend trading hours.  
 
Capital Arches is a business which has excellent engagement with the local community, stakeholders 
and local authorities. It pays a high regard to the management of the night time economy and ensuring 
good levels of cleanliness both outside and inside the restaurants. It also has a thriving local 
employment programme which is supporting jobs and young people in the local area. Finally, Capital 
Arches is a beacon of sustainability best practice, including recycling oils used for cooking to fuel 
delivery vehicles and delivering efficient waste management. 
 
I would have no hesitation in supporting Capital Arches as a responsible, engaged and conscientious 
business operator which brings real value to the area and local community. 
   
Should you like to discuss further please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Jace Tyrrell 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE 


